
17th

Suppliers’ Convention 2014
On 19th July 2014

2nd April 2014 

Dear Supplier,

SPC SUPPLIERS’  CONVENTION  2014  TO BE HELD IN SRI LANKA

The Suppliers’ Convention of SPC, a major event in  the SPC calendar, will be held from 18th - 
20th July 2014 at “Jetwing Yala”, a newly commissioned hotel in Tissamaharama bordering the 

Yala National Park and the picturesque sandy  beaches of Indian Ocean in Down South.

As this is organized by SPC for our suppliers, we hope to focus on  issues that are of concern to 

our suppliers.  Therefore, this year rather than the formal speeches and lectures, we wish to give 

our suppliers an opportunity to air their views. For this purpose we thought of organizing group 

discussions on issues relevant to our suppliers, and to present their views.

Considering the above, we appreciate very much if you share with us the subjects you feel as 

important to be discussed in the above sessions based on your previous experience with SPC.

We eagerly look forward to your presence at this special occasion as in the past and expect 

your active participation during the sessions.

Please complete the attached Registration Form and return at your earliest in order to avoid 

disappointment.

Thanking you

Yours sincerely,

Professor S.D. Jayaratne

Chairman

State Pharmaceuticals Corporation of Sri Lanka

State Pharmaceuticals Corporation of Sri Lanka


